
From: Cooper, Nancy G.
To: Yandle, Janice <Yandle_Janice@scdps.state.sc.us>

Patterson, Hattie C. <Patterson_HattieC@scdps.state.sc.us>
Tucker, Debra A. <Tucker_DebraA@scdps.state.sc.us>
Neiswonger, William D. <Neiswonger_WilliamD@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 5/1/2001 1:43:11 PM
Subject: Revision to the registration card

Senior DMV management has requested a revision in the area that will be the "registration card". Rather than having the 
wording "South Carolina Certificate of Registration", please change the wording to "South Carolina Document of 
Registration".

As soon as you all have a "draft" of the layout format, please provide me a copy for senior management to review. 

Thanks!

Nancy
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